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Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

From: Richard Rodgers <ricjew@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 10:34 AM
To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira
Subject: Re: Substitute resolution assigning the honorary street name "Brig. Gen. Robert A. 

Cocroft" to West Wisconsin Avenue from North 27th Street to North 35th Street in the 
4th Aldermanic District.

Just emaied him. Thanks 😊  
 
On Thu, Jul 21, 2022, 9:19 AM Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira <Y.Melendez-Hagedorn@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Dear Mr. Rodgers, 

  

I recommend you to get in contact with Ald. Stamper since he requested to hold the file. 

Russell.StamperII@milwaukee.gov 

  

Regards, 

  

Yadira Melendez-H 

Staff Assistant 

City Clerk’s Office 

City of Milwaukee 

414-286-2775 

  

  

  

From: Richard Rodgers <ricjew@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 9:04 AM 
To: Melendez‐Hagedorn, Yadira <Y.Melendez‐Hagedorn@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Re: Substitute resolution assigning the honorary street name "Brig. Gen. Robert A. Cocroft" to West Wisconsin 
Avenue from North 27th Street to North 35th Street in the 4th Aldermanic District. 
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All further mail should go to myself attention at W173N5547 Ravenwood Drive Menomonee Falls, Wisconsin 
53051 

  

On Thu, Jul 21, 2022, 8:49 AM Richard Rodgers <ricjew@gmail.com> wrote: 

Thank you so much for your help during this process. Please let me know the next steps. Please note all 
further contact or dealings should go through myself solely in this process and I will make all further 
arrangements. No one else is authorized in this process except myself or our National Commander Richard 
Kingsberry. I will wait to hear from you. Thanks Again! 

  

Richard Rodgers Emeritus  

Vice Chairman NCC Retired 

National Association for Black Veterans Inc.  

262 282-5164  

ricjew@gmail.com  

  

On Fri, Jul 15, 2022, 12:52 PM Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira <Y.Melendez-Hagedorn@milwaukee.gov> 
wrote: 

Good Afternoon, 

  

Please see that the item on the subject has been scheduled on the agenda for the Public Works Committee on 
7-20-22. The agenda and notice are attached. 

  

Let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Yadira Melendez-H 

Staff Assistant 

City Clerk’s Office 

City of Milwaukee 

414-286-2775 
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The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted 
from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail 
is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of 
Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


